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I oppose any attempt to eliminate vote by mail, a very efficient; safe; and secure 

method by which Oregon citizens have solely used for many years.  I have concerns 

that requirements that voting must be performed solely on a single date, with  or 

without exceptions, will disenfranchise a number of citizens from access to this right 

and responsibility.  
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